Distance Learning Survey, 2020
Stanwood A. Murphy Elementary
 
The CDE is providing an online survey for schools to send to students to assess their online learning experiences, educational routines, quality of relationships with teachers and peers, and social emotional well-being while school has been closed due to the novel coronavirus (COVID-19). 
This letter explains the survey and, at the bottom of the page, provides the login link.
If you have any questions about this survey, contact your teacher.
 
You will have access to this online survey beginning  May 4, 2020.

Student participation is voluntary.
This is an anonymous survey.  It is designed so that no one can be identified from the data.  
Students do not have to respond to any questions that they feel could be used to identify 
them.  
 
INSTRUCTIONS FOR ACCESSING THE SURVEY
 
Access the survey using the following URL:
 
surveys.wested.org/chks/RM473NC
 
 
From the drop down menu,
4-6 Graders choose ELEMENTARY
7-8 Graders choose MIDDLE/HIGH

Troubleshooting
If you are having trouble taking the survey, check the following:
·   	Make sure you are entering the web site address correctly.
·   	Does the survey welcome page https://surveys.wested.org/chks/RM473NC have the correct name of your 
school?
·   	Make sure you have entered the URL (in the URL bar, NOT THE SEARCH BAR).
·   	Make sure that your survey window is open. You should be able to find the start date on this form.
·   	Still having trouble? Contact your teacher.
 
 
